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April 2, 2019

TO: Honorable Chris Turner, Chair, House Committee on Higher Education
 
FROM: John McGeady, Assistant Director     Sarah Keyton, Assistant Director 

Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB739 by Harless (Relating to tuition and fees for certain military spouses and

dependents.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill relates to tuition and fees for certain military spouses and dependents. The bill would
primarily impact designated tuition and fees, which are classified as institutional funds, and
therefore would not impact the state. The bill would also impact laboratory fees, student teaching
fees, and special course fees, that are accounted as educational and general income, or statutory
tuition, in the General Appropriations Act. It is assumed that the provisions of the bill would not
have a significant effect on this income.

Local Government Impact

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 710 Texas A&M University System Administrative and General Offices,
720 The University of Texas System Administration, 758 Texas State
University System, 768 Texas Tech University System Administration,
769 University of North Texas System Administration, 781 Higher
Education Coordinating Board, 783 University of Houston System
Administration, 980 Southwest Texas Junior College, 985 Tyler Junior
College, 996 Lone Star College System
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